
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
August 20, 2015 

Dear Sirs: 

D 

Please find enclosed copies of letters sent to FERC and Governor Hassan concerning Kinder 
Morgan's proposed Northeast Energy Direct gas pipeline for your consideration. 

Michael Maki 
71 Maki Road 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 



Office of the Governor 
State House 
107 North Main Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
July 30, 2015 

Dear Governor Hassan, 

I am a landowner whose farm, which has been in our family since 1906, lies in the direct path of the Northeast 
Energy Direct Project (NED) as currently proposed by Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, L.L.C. Division of 
Kinder Morgan. 

Even though it is generally accepted that New England needs more energy, the NED pipeline would deliver far 
more natural gas than the region needs or could use. Other projects already approved can meet New 
England's current and projected shortfall and are much less disruptive than NED. One can only conclude that 
the natural gas supplied by NED will be sold for export with little or no gas supplied to or needed in New 
England. Certainly there would be no benefit to New Hampshire. If this project is allowed to proceed the result 
will be the taking of more private property by eminent domain for corporate profit. The landowners are left with 
unusable land that they still own and pay taxes on, receiving a onetime token payment to host the pipeline and 
live with the consequences while Kinder Morgan generates a cash stream for themselves year after year. 

Please stand with me and oppose the NED project. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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tf Michael Maki 

71 Maki Road 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 



August20, 2015 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Room 1A 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Northeast Energy Direct Project Docket #PF14-22 

Dear Ms. Bose, 

Furnace Brook in New Ipswich, NH is a tributary of the Souhegan River. It in turn is fed by several small streams all 
of which are seasonal except one. There is a spring on my property (Map6 Lot21) on Kidder Mountain adjacent to 
the power line that never dries insuring that Furnace Brook always has water. Should construction of the pipeline 
disturb that flow it is inevitable that Furnace Brook would be dry at certain times changing the current ecology of that 
waterway. 
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Michael Maki 
71 Maki Road 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 



July 30, 2015 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Room 1A 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Northeast Energy Direct Project Docket #PF14-22 

Dear Ms. Bose, 

I am writing to register my opposition to the Northeast Energy Direct Project (NED) as currently proposed by 
Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, L.L.C. Division of Kinder Morgan, and to urge the Federal Regulatory 
Energy Commission to deny permits for the project to proceed. 

Even though it is generally accepted that New England needs more energy, the NED pipeline would deliver far 
more natural gas than the region needs or could use. Other projects already approved can meet New 
England's current and projected shortfall and are much less disruptive than NED. One can only conclude that 
the natural gas supplied by NED will be sold for export with little or no gas supplied to or needed in New 
England. If this project is allowed to proceed the result will be the taking of more private property by eminent 
domain for corporate profit. The landowners are left with unusable land that they still own and pay taxes on, 
receiving a onetime token payment to host the pipeline and live with the consequences while Kinder Morgan 
generates a cash stream for themselves year after year. 

Please reject the NED project. 

Thank ;ou for your considerati' 
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